
Dedication to Conservation Can Earn Local Youth NWTF Scholarship
The Choccolocco Valley Longbeard Chapter of the NWTF Calhoun County AL. is proud to offer all area high school seniors to opportunity to apply for our annual chapters scholarship. The winner of this scholarship will be elible for the state NWTF scholarship. We as a chapter are proud to offer a scholarship in the amount of $750 for the 2015-2016 senior class.
NWTF scholarships are set up to benefit youth with a commitment to conservation and preserving the hunting tradition, and recipients may pursue any type of degree they wish. This year, the NWTF will make about $500,000 in educational funds available through more than 800 scholarships to graduating seniors in the United States. 
To date, the NWTF has awarded more than 4 million dollars through the scholarship program.
Applicants for the scholarship must be licensed hunters to be eligible. They are judged on their scholastic achievements, leadership abilities, community involvement and demonstrated commitment to conservation. The winners of the local chapter scholarship are then eligible for the $1,000 state award and finally, state winners are eligible for the NWTF’s $10,000 national scholarship.
“The NWTF is proud to provide scholarships for students who have proven their dedication to conservation and acted as leaders in their schools and communities,” said NWTF CEO George Thornton. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The NWTF is a national nonprofit conservation organization that was founded in 1973 and has worked with wildlife agencies to restore wild turkey populations from 1.3 million wild turkeys to nearly 7 million today. Now, NWTF’s volunteers raise funds and work daily to improve critical wildlife habitat, increase access to public hunting land and introduce new people to the outdoors and hunting. The NWTF is committed to tackling the challenges facing the sporting community through its Save the Habitat. Save the Hunt. initiative by conserving and enhancing 4 million acres of wildlife habitat, creating 1.5 million new hunters and opening 500,000 new acres to public hunting.

For more information, contact Jeff Love at (256)239-3032, call 1-800-THE-NWTF or visit www.nwtf.org.
